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Preventive Care Bonuses for Fiscal Year 2023  

 

 

 

 

 All preventive care bonuses for the fiscal year 2023 (April 1, 2023 to March 31, 2024) can be 
billed beginning April 1, 2024.  

 This must be billed with a service date of March 31, 2024.  

 Eligible physicians can bill all five bonuses for their fiscal year 2023 calculations. 

 Please submit these claims before June 18 to make sure they are processed, as they are 
subject to the new three-month stale-dating rule. 

 

Q Codes for the Bonus and Coverage Level: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click here for information and procedures for claiming the Cumulative Preventive Care Bonus. 

 

Questions? If you have any questions or if you would no longer like to receive the Cancer Screening Tip of the Month 
please email the Toronto Central Regional Cancer Program, Cancer Screening team: infoTCRCP@sunnybrook.ca 

 

Don’t forget to bill your fiscal year 2023 
preventive care bonuses for                                                              

breast, cervical and colorectal cancer screening        

 

https://files.ontario.ca/moh-ohip-infobulletin-230333-cumulative-preventive-care-bonus-information-en-2023-04-03.pdf
mailto:infoTCRCP@sunnybrook.ca

